SACS&COC RECEIVED

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 2, 2022
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
Dr. Michael Amiridis
President
University of South Carolina - Columbia
206 Osborne Administration Building
Columbia, SC 29208

Dear Dr. Amiridis:
Thank you for submitting the following substantive change:

Substantive change:
Method of Delivery-Notification
Bachelor of Arts (BA) Degree in Interdisciplinary Studies
Submission date:
5/1/2021
Intended Implementation date:
8/1/2021
Case 1D:
SC018159

The institution's submission was dated May 5, 2021 but was received at SACSCOC on July 8, 2022. We
regret the delay.

We accept notification of the addition of a distance education method of delivery to the Bachelor of
Arts (BA) degree in Interdisciplinary Studies.

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. Linda Thomas-Glover at (404) 994-6557 or via email at
lthomas-glover(@sacscoc.org.

Please include the Case ID number above in all submissions or correspondence about this substantive
change.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.
Director of Substantive Change

KWS/DDG:lp

ce: Mr. Donald Miles, Director of Institutional Effectiveness and Accreditation, University of
South Carolina - Columbia
Dr. Linda Thomas-Glover, Vice President, SACSCOC

1866 Southern Lane ® Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 ¢ Telephone 404/679-4500 ® Fax 404/679-4558
WWW.5aC5COC.Org



